
Transitional Adult Home Alert 
 

As referenced in the Adult Home Alert posted September 9, 2014, the Transitional Adult Home 

(TAH) Compliance Plan submission deadline of December 1, 2014 has been extended.  The 

newly extended Adult Home Compliance Plan submission deadlines will be in accordance with 

the following schedule: 

 

 TAHs that did not submit an application in response to the ALP 4500 Conversion Initiative 

Solicitation of Interest were required to submit by February 1, 2015 and, if not yet 

submitted, are required to do so immediately 

 

 TAHs with existing ALP beds that were awarded ALP beds in response to the ALP 4500 

Conversion Initiative Solicitation of Interest – COB March 31, 2015 

 

 TAHs with no existing ALP beds that were awarded ALP beds in response to the ALP 4500 

Conversion Initiative Solicitation of Interest – COB June 30, 2015 

 

Compliance Plans should be submitted to the Department via e-mail at 

transitionalah@health.ny.gov. 

 

Should you have questions regarding the extended deadline schedule, please contact Marcia 

Kolakoski, Community Transition Coordinator, at (518) 485-8781, or via the e-mail address 

above.  
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